Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 5:27 PM
To: Liam John

Subject: RE: Sunshine Request GBI

Hi Liam John- Please see below for responses. At this time, | am closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic

Chief of Staff & Counsel
133 S. 11" St., Ste. 530
St. Louis, MO 63102
314.366.3080

SO

Transparency [ Integrity | Service

From: Liam John <liam.john@slu.edu>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 7:43 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>
Subject: Sunshine Request GBI

Hello,

I am emailing today to make a formal sunshine request concerning the guaranteed basic income program being put on
by the treasurers office. This information will be used for advocacy to show the need for an extra allocation of funds for
this program.

My name is Liam John. | live at 5112 Bischoff Ave, St. Louis MO 63110 in the City of St. Louis.

Specific data:

-how many applications total came in through the program prior to the lottery selection? 5,434

-how many applications came in on the first day of the opening of the application on October 30? 1,217 applicants on
10/23 when application opened

-what was application submissions by aldermanic ward (if not possible, zip code works)?

Ward 1: 310 applicants
Ward 2: 125 applicants
Ward 3: 584 applicants
Ward 4: 56 applicants
Ward 5: 99 applicants
Ward 6: 147 applicants
Ward 7: 421 applicants
Ward 8: 348 applicants
Ward 9: 92 applicants



Ward 10: 383 applicants
Ward 11: 477 applicants
Ward 12: 711 applicants
Ward 13: 681 applicants
Ward 14: 622 applicants

These seem to all be unidentifiable data points within the purview of the sunshine law.

Thank you,
Liam John

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email
is suspicious.




